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BACKGROUND: Sponsored by the UT National Alumni Association and awarded annually at the UTNAA Board of Governors meeting held in June. Established in 1973. 

AWARD: $2,000 stipend/1 award for UT Health Science Center. Travel expenses for awardee to attend annual UTNAA Board of Governors meeting in June (transportation paid by the College in which the faculty member is appointed and hotel and the evening banquet paid by the NAA). Spouse travel is not covered by the University. Prior to 1990, this award was a $500.00 stipend. 

RECIPIENT: One full time faculty or professional staff member recognized for their contributions to the University's public service role. Chancellor and Deans are not eligible.  Public service shall include technical assistance, management assistance, applied research, and other professionally related activities which are under​ taken to help: 1) federal, state or local government; 2) business; 3) industry; 4) professional organizations; 5) educational institutions; or 6) other client groups in the solution of practical problems or in taking advantage of opportunities for improvement. 

SELECTION PROCESS: Nominations are solicited by Alumni Affairs each March from the Deans, Vice Chancellors, President of the Faculty Senate and from the campus community via bulletin board postings. After nominations are received they are reviewed by an ad hoc committee appointed by the Chancellor, consisting of faculty from various colleges and professional staff. The committee recommends a first choice and an alternate. The Alumni Affairs office submits the selection for final approval to the Chancellor and then prepares a letter for submission of the nomination to the National Alumni Association in April. A letter notifying the recipient is prepared by Alumni Affairs for the Chancellor's signature and sent to the awardee. A letter from the NAA is sent in May inviting the recipient to the annual NAA Board of Governors meeting. The local Alumni Affairs office informs the recipient of the process for travel. 

OVERSIGHT & SUPPORT OFFICE: Alumni Affairs 

DATABASE OVERSIGHT: Chancellor's Office 

